
EXECUTIVE  C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

L INDA L INGLE 
G O V E R N O R  

December 8,2006 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol 
Honolulu, Hawaii 968 13 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the 
Department of Human Resources Development's reports on all expenditures, including the 
number of claims for workers' compensation claim payments; statistics on the duration of 
payments made to claimants; statistics on the average compensation paid per claimant; and a 
breakdown of claims paid by department for fiscal year ending June 30,2006. Pursuant to 
section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statute, I am also informing you that the reports may be viewed 
electronically at http://www.hawaii.nov/hrd/main/HRDInfoCentraVRe~ortsCenW. 

Sincerely, 

LINDA LINGL w 
Enclosures 

c: Honorable Rosalyn H. Baker, Chair 
Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

http://www.hawaii.gov/hrd/main/HRDInfoCentral/ReportsCentral/

